
1 of 2 
 

April 21, 2020 
 
 
MACD DARTS FALL 2019 – MON LEAGUE NOTES  
 
MACD office 414-645-3256 / e-mail: macddarts@gmail.com / website: www.macdleagues.com 
Hours are Mon-Fri / 8:30 am – 5 pm. – Karen or Ralph 
 
 
Well this has been the weirdest dart season hopefully to NEVER happen again! 
 
As you all have probably figured out, we are cancelling the rest of the season.  Standings will stay as is. 
There will be no banquet. 
 
I am working on your final standings and prize checks and hope to have them done as soon as possible. 
 
With the taverns being closed and not sure when they will open again, we would like to make the prize check 
payable to the Captain of each team and those Captains will be responsible to forward their teammates their 
fees. 
Please, each Captain, e-mail me at the e-mail address listed above, let me know if this works for you and your 
teammates and give me your current address as soon as possible.   
 
Also, if you have placed in your league (1st, 2nd, 3rd and/or 4th) we are only doing a sponsor plaque (with all 
teammates names on it) and a High Average trophy.  If you want individual trophies, let me know as soon as 
possible and the fees will be taken out of your prize check. 
 
Due to the cancellation of our MACD City Dart Tournament, and not giving individual trophies, you will notice 
an increase in your prize checks this year.  Please keep in mind this will only affect this year’s checks.  We are 
hoping this little bit of extra funds will help you in these times of need. 
 
The WAMO STATE DART TOURNAMENT has been cancelled. 
 
If you have any questions let me know. 
 
 
Thank you 
Karen 
Ralph 
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